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Believe Engage Aspire Nurture 

 
Monday 10th August 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that you and your families are safe and well. 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to share with you our plans for reopening in September. Since 
the government announced that schools are to re-open in September to all children, we have 
been working hard to facilitate this and we really appreciate your patience and continued 
support as we have worked through it. 
  
As we did when we re-opened to more children in June, we have written a more detailed 
booklet about re-opening which contains all the key information you need to know. Please take 
the time to read this booklet carefully as it explains not only how school will work on a day-to-
day basis but also how we will be welcoming the children back in a phased return over the first 
few days of term.  
 
If you have any questions about the information provided or require any support, please email 
the school at admin@beanfieldprimary.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Samantha Eathorne 
Associate Principal 
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